
For more information on elections contact the Election Supervisor at 844-428-8683 or go to www.ibtvote.org

FOR THE ELECTION OF INTERNATIONAL UNION OFFICERS

V TE!
Local Union XXX  • City Goes Here



Dear Local XXX Member:

Ballots have been mailed for the Teamsters
election of International Union Officers. Voting
in the election shows anti-labor employers
and politicians that our union is vibrant and
strong. Please complete your ballot and mail 
it back, postage-paid, today.

For more information, contact the 
Election Supervisor at 844-428-8683
or visit www.ibtvote.org

VOTE!


